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House Bill 1390 (Delegate Nathan-Pulliam, et al.)
Environmental Matters Referred to Finance

State Health Resources Planning Commission -
Freestanding Primary Care Facilities - Study

This amended bill requires the Health Resources Planning Commission (HRPC), in
consultation with the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene and the Health Services
Cost Review Commission, to study the impact on existing community health centers and
other primary care providers of any governmental action authorizing or requiring the
enrollment of Medicaid recipients into managed care organization health plans. HRPC is to
submit a report on its findings to the Secretary of Health and Mental Hygiene, the Governor,
and the General Assembly by November 1, 1996.

The bill takes effect July 1, 1996 and sunsets on June 30, 1997.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. The bill’s requirements can be handled with existing budgeted
resources.

Local Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (Health Resources
Planning Commission), Department of Fiscal Services
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